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From: Tracey Parker <tparker@cictech.net>
To: Dee Audrain <dee.audrain@tn.gov>
Date: 9/9/2010 11:46 AM

Subject: Re: Payphone Inspection Fee

Dee,

We removed our payphones in November, closed the business in December. We will need to cancel our
authority

Tracey,

As of this date 1 have not received your 2009-2010 Inspection Fee and Report. Do
you still have pay phones in Tennessee? If so, please get the report to me ASAP.
Please let me know if you do have phones by e-mail, or if you want to cancel your
authority.

Thanks.

Dee Audrzain

Utilities Division

TN Regulatory Authority
615-741-2904 x 217
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